BCAS

Burdekin Cane Audit Services

LETTER OF CAP RATE FOR 2024 SEASON

James Wallace
BCAS Chairman

C/O Level 1

5-21 Denham Street
Townsville QLD 4810

10" May 2024

Dear Sir / Madam,

On behalf of Burdekin Cane Audit Services (BCAS), | would like to advise that for the 2024 Crushing
Season our Cane Audit Service Levy will be set at $0.16. This represents an increase of $0.02 from the
previous season levy of $0.14. As in previous seasons the levy will be charged at $0.08 for the miller
and $0.08 for the growers.

Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact us.
Yours sincerely
James Wallace

Chairman
Burdekin Cane Audit Services



